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January 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome to 2023! Now that the New Year is here, it’s time to start learning and discovering new things.  
This month, our class will be continuing with its “Bakery” study. We are looking for empty egg cartons and instant cake boxes, brownie boxes, muffin boxes, as well as empty instant frosting/icing containers. If you do any baking and use these items, please send them in for our class to use. Thank you in advance for your help! 
On Friday, January 13th, students are to dress up in their favorite decade for “Decade Day”. You will receive further information about this school event.  
On Monday, January 16th the Ignacio Cruz School will be CLOSED. 
	On Friday, January 27th, students are asked to wear a shirt from their favorite College or School. 
In case of any inclement weather, please check the school website at www.paps.net for announcements of: School Closings, Early Dismissal, or Delayed Openings. 
 	May 2023 be a wonderful and healthy year for you and your family! 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, & Ms. Rosa 
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